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Embargo until: June 19, 2019 

 

Public Input Meeting to be held on June 26 to 
discuss the Valley City Comprehensive and 
Transportation Plan  

  
A Public Input Meeting will be held from 5:30pm to 8:00pm on 
June 26, 2019 at the Hi-Liner Activity Center (HAC).  The Public 
Input Meeting will utilize an open house format with a formal 
presentation at 6:30pm. 
 
The purpose of the Public Input Meeting is to review the Draft 
Valley City Comprehensive and Transportation Plan and provide 
comments. Once finalized, this plan will serve as a guide for the 
City’s growth and development through the year 2045. City staff, 
ND DOT staff, and Stantec staff will be present to talk about the 
project and answer questions. 
 
If unable to attend the Public Input Meeting, written statements or 
comments must be mailed by July 10, 2019 to David Schelkoph; 
City Administrator; 254 2nd Ave NE, PO Box 390, Valley City, ND 
58072 (dschelkoph@valleycity.us). “Public Input Meeting” in the 
e-mail subject heading. 
 
The City of Valley City will consider every request for reasonable 
accommodation to provide: 

 an accessible meeting facility or other accommodation for 
people with disabilities,  

 language interpretation for people with limited English 
proficiency (LEP), and  

 
To request accommodations, contact David Schelkoph at 701- 
845-8120 or dschelkoph@valleycity.us.  


